
TYRONE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

WORKSHOP MEETING SYNOPSIS 

March 22, 2023- 6:00 PM                 

        

PRESENT:  Rich Erickson, Kurt Schulze, Garrett Ladd, Kevin Ross, Steve Krause, and Jon Ward 

 

ABSENT:  Bill Wood  

 

CALL TO ORDER:  6:00 pm 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: 

 

APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA:  Approved as presented 

 

CALL TO THE PUBLIC:  Several public comments were received. 

NEW BUSINESS: N/A 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 

1) Master Plan:  The Planning Commission briefly discussed the draft Existing Land Use and Future 
Land Use articles with Doug Lewan (Planner) and provided direction.  Chairman Erickson asked the 
Planning Commission to review the draft Existing Land Use Map and make notes to be discussed at 
the next meeting. 

2) Utility Scale Solar Facilities: The Planning Commission reviewed and discussed the courtesy review 
of the current standards for utility scale solar facilities and discussed possible changes.  They decided 
that they would request that the Board consider placing a moratorium on utility scale solar facilities 
to allow them additional time to make changes. 

 

CALL TO THE PUBLIC:  Several public comments were received. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS BUSINESS: N/A 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  7:46 pm 


